
 

Joerg to speak at symposium 

April 2, 2019 

Nancy E. Joerg, senior attorney and managing shareholder of the St. Charles Office of Wessels 

Sherman Joerg Liszka Laverty Seneczko, has been selected by Northern Illinois University’s 

Law Review to be a presenter at its symposium, “Lyft-ing the Veil on a Worker’s Status in the 

Gig Economy,” on April 12. The symposium will be from 9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at NIU’s Altgeld 

Hall in DeKalb. 

Legal issues surrounding the gig economy and technology, both in Illinois and as it compares 

across the states, will be examined. Joerg will discuss how companies can improve their 

independent contractor relationships. 

Presenters include Elizabeth Chavez, Kathleen Chavez, Abby Clark, Professor Miriam Cherry, 

Professor Martin Malin, Professor Keith Cunningham-Parameter, and featured speaker Matthew 

Feeney, director of the Cato Institute Project on Emerging Technologies. Details and registration 

are available at go.niu.edu/lawreview2019. 

Wessels Sherman is a management-side labor and employment law firm with a nationwide client 

base. The firm has offices in St. Charles, Chicago, Minneapolis, Davenport, Iowa, and 

Oconomowoc, Wisconsin. 

 


